CHILDREN.

POULSBO
Greetings!

My name is Brent Anderson. I’'m the director of Royal Family Kids Camp at For the Children Poulsbo
Chapter. I've had the privilege of knowing David Harsh for over 10 years. He is a wonderful musician,
advocate of Royal Family, and devout man of God!

When seeking an evening guest to do a performance for the campers we look for things that will get the
campers attention and something they can be excited and interested about. David is all those things. He
is able to weave God into his performance in a way that is exciting and interesting.

Like most of you, our camp brings big decisions to the board or leadership team. David always gets a
resounding YES to come back to camp! The volunteers look forward to seeing and hearing David each
year as much as the campers.

The catchy lyrics, beats, and tunes are always a cabin favorite for both the girls and the boys. One of the
biggest reasons | believe David is so impactful at camp is that he spends a lot of time preparing to come
out to camp, much of that in prayer. He’s not using a rehearsed generic performance for camp. |
generally can count on connecting with David 6-8 times prior to his arrival at camp because he wants to
know what’s new, how many campers we have, how many new volunteers we have, etc. His preparation
prior to performing at camp is felt when he connects under our large meeting tent and the campers and
volunteers are fully engaged in what he is doing.

| highly recommend giving David Harsh a try! He is more than a performer, he’s part of camp!
May you be blessed beyond measure as you prepare for Camp or Club!
Blessings,

Brent Anderson
For the Children
Poulsbo, WA
425-750-9079



